
September 25, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Robert V. Greene 

Coordinator of Production 

KLCS-Channel 58 

1061 W. Temple St. 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 

 

Dear Mr. Greene: 

 

Thank you for all of your cooperation in connection with our public hearing on September 17, 1996.  

The production looked great and we appreciate your efforts to help make our day a success. 

 

It is always difficult to go into another city and try to put together a hearing.  We were fortunate to 

have several very helpful people, like yourself,  with whom to work.  You and the rest of your crew 

made things very easy for us.   

 

Again, thanks for your time and cooperation.  You have a very polished and professional operation 

and we benefited greatly from it. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director  


